From:
To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: Everyone deserves the truth
Date: Friday, 23 August 2024 9:43:34 AM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,



No-one should be bullied for their reliance on facts, evidence-based science or their biology. Staff and students in Tasmanian schools must be able to adhere to and express their firm commitment to biological reality and evidence-based science without fear of discrimination or bullying. Whether it is the classroom or playground, these facts do not change, and no one should be compelled to deny the truth or enter into a deception for the sake of protecting a disputed ideological viewpoint.

